Dean Ernest W. Wohletz, College of Forestry

To UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO
J. W. Watts, Business Manager Inter-Office Memorandum

From L4

Subject letter from Dr. R. M. Loveland Bok 9 January 1970

I am pleased to transmit herewith two photocopies of a letter recently
received here from Dr. Robert M. Loveland of Hollywood, California. I
am sure you will wish to hand one copy to Dr. Hornocker, whose excellent
work is responsible for the initiation of this letter.

The letter, in full, is being included in The Regents' agenda for the
next meeting. A copy is also being sent to Mr. and Mrs. Jess Taylor.
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